
Data Submitted (UTC 11): 7/22/2017 4:26:01 AM

First name: jeff

Last name: baker

Organization: 

Title: 

Comments: SFRAMP: I am very glad to see a plan taking place for our access. I do agree with most of the

actions that are planned. I strongly disagree with the current administration when it comes to decommissioning

roads !  I think it is a huge waste of money. Other actions are more important in my opinion.

 I do agree with repairing Lower Buckhorn Creek and leaving it open at any cost. Martin Ridge trail should be

converted to motorized however Cougar creek should be established as the route and loop opportunity for now

until Martin Ridge can be finished. I love the idea of reconstructing #076 to the Davis Ranch this could help

access to trails up to Rainbow Ridge and Parks Peak for more access and loop opportunities. perhaps a bridge

across the South Fork at the Davis Ranch for better access.

 

Thank you and keep up the good work!

Jeff Baker

 

 


